Patient Name: MARY-ELLEN DADO
Patient Address: 18006 654 Aug.

11 NAEY PARK 14

Ms. Katheryn J. Olson Chairman Illinois Health Facilities & Services Review Board 525 West Jefferson Street, 2nd Floor Springfield, Illinois 62761

Dear Chairman Olson and Members of the Illinois Health Facilities & Services Review Board:

I am a patient of Dr. Gary Kronen and I have received surgical services at Palos Hills Surgery Center ("PHSC"), located at 10330 South Roberts Road, Suite 3000, Palos Hills, IL, 60565. I am writing to express my support of the proposed project to expand this facility.

I am extremely satisfied with the services that I received from Dr. Kronen. Everyone at PHSC was courteous and helpful throughout the process, and I would refer family and friends to this facility in the future. Allowing PHSC to expand and update equipment will only enhance the already excellent patient experience, and will allow more patients in our community to access these meaningful services.

I appreciate your consideration of my opinion in your review of the project application. Please approve this project for the benefit of the patients in our community.

Sincerely,
Mary-Eller Dado